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Balfour Beatty is committed to supporting local
and national charitable organisations through
donations and fundraising at both a site level and
through the wider business.

Letham GFC – U11 Girls Football Team

Case Study: Charitable Donations

The Challenge

Letham FC was founded in 1960 and over the years
has played a prominent role in the development of
youth football within Perth, growing as a club to
encompass 22 teams of varying ages and for both
boys and girls.
Letham is now one of the biggest clubs in the east
of Scotland and is pioneering in the fact that it is the
first community club in Perth with a catchment area
not only including Letham but also the neighbouring
estates of Burghmuir, Oakbank, Western Edge,
Tulloch, Hillyland and the surrounding areas.
Based at 7 Acres, Perth, this ambitious club has 7
female teams for Season 2017, offering football for
women from U9s through to playing in Division Two
of the Scottish Womens Football League.

The Measures
The Balfour Beatty team at the Perth Transport
Futures Project was approached to see if they could
provide any support for Letham’s U11 girl’s team to
assist them in their goal of providing tracksuits for all
the members of the team.

The Results
The Perth Transport Futures construction team
donated £600 to the U11’s team at Letham GWFC
which allowed them to buy new tracksuits for
training and match days. Project Manager, Ken
Brown, attended the club to hand over the new
tracksuits to the team who were delighted with their
new kit.

For more information, please contact:
Duncan.gardner@balfourbeatty.com

https://twitter.com/hashtag/localbusiness?src=hash
mailto:Duncan.gardner@balfourbeatty.com

